
 

 

9th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Trip to Manchester Jewish Museum  
 

As part of our RE topic “Who is Jewish and what do they believe?” we would like to take the 
children to the Manchester Jewish Museum on February 14th and 15th.  
 

We will be taking part in a workshop called ‘Festivals and Feasts’, which will give an insight 
into different Jewish festivals and how they are celebrated, primarily through the lens of food! 
This session is a great opportunity to bake some challahs, and to learn more about the 

Sabbath and Jewish festivals through games, exploration and food tasting! 
 
On Wednesday 14th February classes 2A (Mrs Greenway/Mrs Harley) and 2C (Mr Farrow) 

will attend the workshop with 2A in the morning and 2C in the afternoon. 
 

On Thursday 15th February class 2B (Mr McDonagh) will attend the workshop in the 
afternoon.  

 
A contribution of £13.50 to help cover the costs will be appreciated.  A Parent Pay item will 
appear on your account. If we do not receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be 

cancelled.  If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded 
by school.   
 

All children on school dinners will be provided with a free school packed lunch, however you 
may provide your own if you wish.  If your child is usually on packed lunch, please bring this 
in as usual. 

 
Please ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives 

on a school trip without their school jumper they will be given one from the spares box as well 

as a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

 

We will need approximately 4 parent helpers per class on the day.  If you are able to help, 
please fill out this Google Form: https://forms.gle/CSBRz4HzYtqRzqbi8  
 

Kind regards, 
Richard Farrow, Sarah Greenway, Michelle Harley and Luke McDonagh  

Year 2 Teachers 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/CSBRz4HzYtqRzqbi8

